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sense of the country's recent bloody past and to cope
with the complex social dynamics caused by attempts to
reintegrate the large influx of returning prisoners, a
number of whom were hardened criminals alienated and
embittered by their experiences within the brutal camp
system. Drawing on private letters as well as official
reports on the party and popular mood, Dobson probes
social attitudes toward the changes occurring in the
first post-Stalin decade. Throughout, she features
personal stories as articulated in the words of ordinary
citizens, prisoners, and former prisoners. At the same
time, she explores Soviet society's contradictory
responses to the returnees and shows that for many the
immediate post-Stalin years were anything but a breath
of spring air after the long Stalinist winter.
Women in the Khrushchev Era M. Ilic 2004-02-27 This
collection of essays examines women in the Khrushchev
era, using both newly-accessible archival material and a
re-reading of published sources. Exploring diverse
subjects including housing, space flight, women workers,
cinema, religion and consumption, the volume places the
analysis of specific events or issues within a broader
discussion of economic, political, ideological and
international developments to provide a full analysis of
the era.
Khrushchev's Double Bind James G. Richter 1994 How do
world leaders manage the competing priorities of
maintaining support at home and credibility in the
international arena? In Khrushchev's Double Bind James
Richter explores this conflict by examining the case of
Soviet leader Nikita Khrushchev. Richter argues that in
order to hold power and pursue his political agenda at
home, Khrushchev needed to maintain his standing as an
effective world leader. His successes--especially in
winning concessions from the United States--contributed
to his power base and ability to grant favors and effect
change in the Soviet Union. Likewise, the more support
he gained from Soviet colleagues, the better he could
influence international affairs and increase the
U.S.S.R.'s prestige. Richter explores ways in which
certain images of the international environment became
entrenched in the U.S.S.R.'s domestic institutions,
furnished the backdrop for international actions meant
to gain domestic support, and provided the standards by
which the success or failure of competing strategies
would be judged. The first book to make use of recent
disclosures in the Russian archives, Khrushchev's Double
Bind offers new perspectives on the interaction of
international events and domestic bargaining in Soviet
foreign policymaking during the 1950s and early 1960s.
"Richter presents a very important reinterpretation of
Khrushchev's 1958 Berlin ultimatum. Khrushchev's purpose
was to show Politburo conservatives that the correlation
of forces' had shifted sufficiently in the favor of
socialism to allow international successes
simultaneously with unilateral defense cuts. Richter
marshalls impressive evidence in support of this
interpretation. The work is systematic, persuasive, and
larded with new information from archives, memoirs and
other new sources."--Jack Snyder, Columbia University
Khrushchev on Khrushchev Sergeĭ Khrushchev 1990 The son
of Nikita Khruschev offers a personal insight into the
Khruschev era.
Khrushchev and Brezhnev as Leaders (Routledge Revivals)
George W. Breslauer 2016-06-10 First published in 1982,
this book explores how Khrushchev and Brezhnev
manipulated their policies and personal images as they
attempted to consolidate their authority as leader.
Central issues of Soviet domestic politics are examined:
investment priorities, incentive policy, administrative
reform, and political participation. The author rejects
the conventional images of Khrushchev as an embattled
consumer advocate and decentraliser, and of Brezhnev’s
leadership as dull and conservative. He looks at how
they dealt with the task of devising programs that

Against the Law Ching Kwan Lee 2007-06-07 This powerful
study opens a critical perspective on the slow death of
socialism and the rebirth of capitalism in the world's
most dynamic and populous country. Based on remarkable
fieldwork and extensive interviews in Chinese textile,
apparel, machinery, and household appliance factories,
Against the Law dissects the world of Chinese workers
today and finds a rising tide of labor unrest mostly
hidden from the world's attention. Intense working-class
agitation is being spurred by massive unemployment of
Mao's socialist proletariat in the northern rustbelt and
by the exploitation of millions of young workers in the
southern sunbelt. Providing a broad comparative
political and economic analysis of the vast mosaic of
this labor struggle together with unprecedented finegrained ethnographic detail, the book portrays the
multi-faceted humanity of the Chinese working class as
their stories unfold in bankrupt state factories and
global sweatshops, in crowded dormitories and remote
villages, at heroic moments of street protests as well
as in quiet disenchantment with the corrupt officialdom
and the fledgling legal system.
Brusski Fedor Ivanovich Panferov 2021-09-09 This work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. To ensure a quality
reading experience, this work has been proofread and
republished using a format that seamlessly blends the
original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read
typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Imagined Masculinities Mayy Ghassub 2000 Writings on
gender in the Middle East have tended to focus
overwhelmingly on the status of women, on the rise of
Islamist politics and veiling, and on the social
construction of female identity. In the process issues
of male identity in a region which has seen enormous
social transformations over the past thirty years have
been somewhat neglected. This book looks at the process
by which stereotypical male identities get constructed,
reproduced and contested in different parts of the
Middle East. Writings on gender in the Middle East have
tended to focus overwhelmingly on the status of women,
on the rise of Islamist politics and veiling, and on the
social construction of female identity. In the process
issues of male identity in a region which has seen
enormous social transformations over the past thirty
years have been somewhat neglected. This book looks at
the process by which stereotypical male identities get
constructed, reproduced and contested in different parts
of the Middle East.
Khrushchev's Cold Summer Miriam Dobson 2011-10-15
Between Stalin's death in 1953 and 1960, the government
of the Soviet Union released hundreds of thousands of
prisoners from the Gulag as part of a wide-ranging
effort to reverse the worst excesses and abuses of the
previous two decades and revive the spirit of the
revolution. This exodus included not only victims of
past purges but also those sentenced for criminal
offenses. In Khrushchev's Cold Summer Miriam Dobson
explores the impact of these returnees on communities
and, more broadly, Soviet attempts to come to terms with
the traumatic legacies of Stalin's terror. Confusion and
disorientation undermined the regime's efforts at
recovery. In the wake of Stalin's death, ordinary
citizens and political leaders alike struggled to make
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combined the post-Stalin elite’s goals of consumer
satisfaction and expanded political participation with
traditional Soviet values.
Khrushchev's Cold War: The Inside Story of an American
Adversary Aleksandr Fursenko 2010-10-25 “Contains
unsettling insights into some of the most dangerous
geopolitical crises of the time.”—The Economist This
acclaimed study from the authors of “One Hell of a
Gamble” brings to life head-to-head confrontations
between the Soviet premier Nikita Khrushchev and
Presidents Eisenhower and Kennedy. Drawing on their
unrivaled access to Politburo and KGB materials,
Aleksandr Fursenko and Timothy Naftali combine new
insights into the Cuban missile crisis as well as
startling narratives of the contests for Suez, Iraq,
Berlin, and Southeast Asia, with vivid portraits of
leaders who challenged Moscow and Washington.
Khrushchev’s Cold War provides a gripping history of the
crisis years of the Cold War.
Trade Unions and Industrial Relations 1978
The New Imperial Histories Reader Stephen Howe
2020-07-24 In recent years, imperial history has
experienced a newfound vigour, dynamism and diversity.
There has been an explosion of new work in the field,
which has been driven into even greater prominence by
contemporary world events. However, this resurgence has
brought with it disputes between those who are labelled
as exponents of a ‘new imperial history’ and those who
can, by default, be termed old imperial historians. This
collection not only gathers together some of the most
important, influential and controversial work which has
come to be labelled ‘new imperial history’, but also
presents key examples of innovative recent writing
across the broader fields of imperial and colonial
studies. This book is the perfect companion for any
student interested in empires and global history.
Sex in Public Eric Naiman 2019-01-15 Sex in Public
examines the ideological poetics and the rhetoric of
power in the Soviet Union during the 1920s, a period of
anxiety over the historical legitimacy of Soviet
ideology and Bolshevik power. Drawing on a wide range of
soruces—Party Congress transcripts, the classics of
early Soviet literature, sex education pamphlets, the
cinema, crime reports, and early Soviet ventures into
popular science—the author seeks to explain the period's
preoccupation with crime, disease, and, especially, sex.
Using strategies of reading developed by literary
scholars, he devotes special care to exploring the role
of narrative in authoritative political texts. The book
breaks new ground in its attention to the ideological
importance of the female body during this important
formative stage of Bolshevik rule. Sex in Public
provides a fundamentally new history of the New Economic
Policy and offers important revisionist readings of many
of the fundamental cultural products of the early Soviet
period. Perhaps most important, it serves as a model for
the sort of interdisciplinary work that is possible when
historians take literary and ideology theory seriously
and when ideology theorists seek to conform to the
standards of documentary rigor traditionally demanded by
historians. It thus becomes a study that can be read as
both positivistic and postmodern. Eric Naiman is
Associate Professor of Russian and Comparative
Literature at the University of California, Berkeley.
Originally published in 1997. The Princeton Legacy
Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to
again make available previously out-of-print books from
the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of
these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the
Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to
the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of
books published by Princeton University Press since its
founding in 1905.
Rewriting History in Soviet Russia R. Markwick
2001-02-01 This book explores the political significance
of the development of historical revisionism in the USSR
under Khrushchev in the wake of the Twentieth Congress
of the CPSU and its demise with the onset of the 'period
of stagnation' under Brezhnev. On the basis of intensive
interviews and original manuscript material, the book
demonstrates that the vigorous rejuvenation of
historiography undertaken by Soviet historians in the
1960s conceptually cleared the way for and fomented the
dramatic upheaval in Soviet historical writing
occasioned by the advent of perestroika.
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The Romanov Empire and Nationalism Alekse? I. Miller
2008-01-01 Russian historiography has focused on the
power of the central state. The national
historiographies of the peoples that were once part of
the empire, on the other hand, concentrate on their own
nation, and the empire for them is only a burdensome
context in which a particular nation was "waking up,"
and fighting for independence. Miller addresses the
fabric of interaction between the imperial authority and
local communities in the Romanov empire. How did the
authorities structure the space of the empire? What were
the economic relations between the borderlands and the
centre? How was the use of different languages
regulated? How did the central authorities and local
officials implement policies regarding different
population groups? How did the experience, acquired in
particular borderlands, influence the policies
elsewhere--among others--through officials who often
changed their place of service during their careers? How
did the local elites and communities react to the
policies of the imperial authorities? How did they
uphold their special interests if the empire encroached
on them, but also--how did they collaborate with the
empire and how did they use imperial resources for local
interests?
New Soviet Man John Haynes 2003 This is the first fulllength study of masculinity in Stalinist Soviet cinema.
A detailed analysis of Stalinist discourse examines the
imagined relationship between the patriarch Stalin and
his "model sons" in the key genre cycles of the era:
from the capital to the collective farms, and ultimately
to the very borders of the Soviet state. Informed by
contemporary and present day debates over the social and
cultural significance of cinema and masculinity, this
book draws on a range of theoretical and comparative
material to produce engaging and accessible readings
accounting for both the appeal of--and the inherent
potential for subversion within--films produced by the
Stalinist culture industry.
The Crimes of the Stalin Era Никита Сергеевич Хрущев
1962
Men Without Women Eliot Borenstein 2000 An analysis of
the construction of masculinity in early Soviet culture
that finds in the novels of Babel and others an utopian
society composed exclusively of men.
The Many Lives of Khrushchev's Thaw Stephen V. Bittner
2008 Bittner explores how the neighborhood changed
during the period of ideological relaxation under
Khrushchev that came to be known as the thaw.
Globalization Jürgen Osterhammel 2009-08-23
'Globalization' has become a popular buzzword for
explaining today's world. The expression achieved
terminological stardom in the 1990s and was soon
embraced by the general public and integrated into
numerous languages. This text makes the case that
globalization is not so new after all.
Khrushchev William J. Tompson 1997 Details the former
Soviet leader's life and career, from his peasant
origins through his rise to power and subsequent fall
Homosexual Desire in Revolutionary Russia Dan Healey
2012-04-26 The first full-length study of same-sex love
in any period of Russian or Soviet history, Homosexual
Desire in Revolutionary Russia investigates the private
worlds of sexual dissidents during the pivotal decades
before and after the 1917 Bolshevik Revolution. Using
records and archives available to researchers only since
the fall of Communism, Dan Healey revisits the rich
homosexual subcultures of St. Petersburg and Moscow,
illustrating the ambiguous attitude of the late Tsarist
regime and revolutionary rulers toward gay men and
lesbians. Homosexual Desire in Revolutionary Russia
reveals a world of ordinary Russians who lived
extraordinary lives and records the voices of a longsilenced minority.
The Passport Society Mervyn Matthews 1993-11-17
Russia's Sputnik Generation Donald J. Raleigh 2006-06-02
Russia's Sputnik Generation presents the life stories of
eight 1967 graduates of School No. 42 in the Russian
city of Saratov. Born in 1949/50, these four men and
four women belong to the first generation conceived
during the Soviet Union's return to "normality"
following World War II. Well educated, articulate, and
loosely networked even today, they were first-graders
the year the USSR launched Sputnik, and grew up in a
country that increasingly distanced itself from the
excesses of Stalinism. Reaching middle age during the
Gorbachev Revolution, they negotiated the transition to
2/4

Downloaded from nnovgorod.ino-shkola.ru on July 1, 2022 by
guest

a Russian-style market economy and remain active,
productive members of society in Russia and the
diaspora. In candid interviews with Donald J. Raleigh,
these Soviet "baby boomers" talk about the historical
times in which they grew up, but also about their
everyday experiences -- their family backgrounds;
childhood pastimes; favorite books, movies, and music;
and influential people in their lives. These personal
testimonies shed valuable light on Soviet childhood and
adolescence, on the reasons and course of perestroika,
and on the wrenching transition that has taken place
since the collapse of the Soviet Union in 1991.
The Dilemmas of De-Stalinization Polly Jones 2006-04-07
The Khrushchev era is increasingly seen as a period in
its own right, and not just as 'post-Stalinism' or a
forerunner of subsequent 'thaws' and 'reform from
within'. This book provides a comprehensive history of
reform in the period, focusing especially on social and
cultural developments. Since the opening of the former
Soviet archives, much new information has become
available casting light on how far official policies
correlated with popular views. Overall the book
appraises how far 'Destalinization' went; and whether
developments in the period represented a real desire for
reform, or rather an attempt to fortify the Soviet
system, but on different lines.
Borderland Identities Madeleine Hurd 2006
Khrushchev and the Arts Priscilla Johnson McMillan 1965
Zhivago's Children Vladislav Zubok 2009-05-30 Among the
least-chronicled aspects of post-World War II European
intellectual and cultural history is the story of the
Russian intelligentsia after Stalin. Vladislav Zubok
turns a compelling subject into a portrait as intimate
as it is provocative. Zhivago's children, the spiritual
heirs of Boris Pasternak's noble doctor, were the last
of their kind - an intellectual and artistic community
committed to a civic, cultural, and moral mission.
Macmillan, Khrushchev and the Berlin Crisis, 1958-1960
Kitty Newman 2007-01-24 This new study casts fresh light
on the roles of Harold Macmillan and Nikita Khrushchev
and their efforts to achieve a compromise settlement on
the pivotal Berlin Crisis. Drawing on previously unseen
documents and secret archive material, Kitty Newman
demonstrates how the British Prime Minister acted to
prevent the crisis sliding into a disastrous nuclear
conflict. She shows how his visit to Moscow in 1959 was
a success, which convinced Khrushchev of a sincere
effort to achieve a lasting settlement. Despite the
initial reluctance of the French and the Americans, and
the consistent opposition of the Germans, Macmillan’s
subsequent efforts led to a softening of the Western
line on Berlin and to the formulation of a set of
proposals that might have achieved a peaceful resolution
to the crisis if the Paris Conference of 1960 had not
collapsed in acrimony. This volume also assesses
Khrushchev’s role, which despite his sometimes
intemperate language, was to secure a peaceful
settlement which would stabilize the East German regime,
maintain the status quo in Europe and prevent the
reunification of a resurgent, nuclearized Germany,
thereby paving the way for disarmament. This book will
be of great interest to all students of post-war
diplomacy, Soviet foreign policy, the Cold War and of
international relations and strategic studies in
general.
Helminths of Wildlife N. Chowdhury 2001 Research has
revealsed that there are more than 80,000 species of
nematodes, which could infect over 40,000 species of
vertebrates. Yet most helminthological research is
limited to taxonomic studies based on opportunistic
sampling in localized geographic areas around the world.
This volume encompasses a holistic approach as it
touches many ecological niches and interactions between
helminths and their mammalian hosts.
Driving the Soviets up the Wall Hope M. Harrison
2011-06-27 The Berlin Wall was the symbol of the Cold
War. For the first time, this path-breaking book tells
the behind-the-scenes story of the communists' decision
to build the Wall in 1961. Hope Harrison's use of
archival sources from the former East German and Soviet
regimes is unrivalled, and from these sources she builds
a highly original and provocative argument: the East
Germans pushed the reluctant Soviets into building the
Berlin Wall. This fascinating work portrays the
different approaches favored by the East Germans and the
Soviets to stop the exodus of refugees to West Germany.
In the wake of Stalin's death in 1953, the Soviets
kursy-n-oxford-gorkovskii

refused the East German request to close their border to
West Berlin. The Kremlin rulers told the hard-line East
German leaders to solve their refugee problem not by
closing the border, but by alleviating their domestic
and foreign problems. The book describes how, over the
next seven years, the East German regime managed to
resist Soviet pressures for liberalization and instead
pressured the Soviets into allowing them to build the
Berlin Wall. Driving the Soviets Up the Wall forces us
to view this critical juncture in the Cold War in a
different light. Harrison's work makes us rethink the
nature of relations between countries of the Soviet bloc
even at the height of the Cold War, while also
contributing to ongoing debates over the capacity of
weaker states to influence their stronger allies.
An Agenda for Regional History Bill Lancaster 2007 The
emergence of the 'Europe of regions' and challenges to
national history has been pivotal in inspiring new
research by leading European historians in recent years.
Questions of boundaries, identities, cultural landscapes
and economic regions are addressed in these nineteen
essays aimed at academics and students interested in
Regional History.The recent flourish in Regional History
bears striking parallels with the emergence of Urban
History in the 1960s. Seeking conceptual clarity this
volume showcases the latest research in the field. The
growing interest in regions is reflected in the range of
disciplinary perspectives deployed in this collection
with contributions from geographers and political
scientists as well as historians.This volume, with its
lively mixture of case studies and conceptual
exploration, promises to become the standard work in
this growing and exciting area of scholarship.
Khrushchev and the Development of Soviet Agriculture
Martin McCauley 1976
Index-catalogue of Medical and Veterinary Zoology United
States. Bureau of Animal Industry. Zoological Division
1932
Dissent in the Years of Krushchev E. Kulavig 2002-09-18
The book is an analysis of the dilemmas confronting the
communist party after Stalin's death in 1953. It focuses
on how ordinary citizens received and reacted to the
policy of the party and the state. It is also the
history of people who, driven by disillusion, despair
and anger, either withdrew from the public sphere and
thus demonstrated passive resistance to the regime or,
on the contrary, chose to demonstrate actively in
prisoners' rebellions and workers' unrest.
Russia After the War: Hopes, Illusions and
Disappointments, 1945-1957 Elena Zubkova 2015-03-04 The
years of late Stalinism are one of the murkiest periods
in Soviet history, best known to us through the voices
of Ehrenburg, Khrushchev and Solzhenitsyn. This is a
sweeping history of Russia from the end of the war to
the Thaw by one of Russia's respected younger
historians. Drawing on the resources of newly opened
archives as well as the recent outpouring of published
diaries and memoirs, Elena Zubkova presents a richly
detailed portrayal of the basic conditions of people's
lives in Soviet Russia from 1945 to 1957. She brings out
the dynamics of postwar popular expectations and the
cultural stirrings set in motion by the wartime
experience versus the regime's determination to reassert
command over territories and populations and the
mechanisms of repression. Her interpretation of the
period establishes the context for the liberalizing and
reformist impulses that surfaced in the post-Stalin
succession struggle, characterizing what would be the
formative period for a future generation of leaders:
Gorbachev, Yeltsin and their contemporaries.
Nikita Khrushchev and the Creation of a Superpower
Sergei N. Khrushchev 2010-11-01
Brazilian Multinationals Afonso Fleury 2011-02-10 Since
the 1950s, subsidiaries of the most prestigious foreign
multinationals have played a key role in Brazilian
economic development, thus creating a very competitive
domestic market. On top of this, government
interventions in the last few decades have been
inconsistent and contradictory, resulting in a series of
economic crises. Only the most resilient Brazilian firms
have been able to survive and prosper in this
challenging environment. This book, first published in
2011, analyzes a variety of leading Brazilian
multinationals and examines their competencies and
competitive strategies in a variety of different
settings. It develops an innovative analytical framework
based on international business, international
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operations management, and international human resources
management. This framework is then applied not only to
Brazilian multinationals, but also firms from Latin
America, Russia, India and China. This provides novel
insights into the rise of Brazilian multinationals and
the increasingly important role played by emerging
economy multinationals in the global economy.
Khrushchev and Khrushchevism Martin McCauley 1987-05-01
Revolution Rekindled Polly Jones 2019-08-08 Towards the
end of the Khrushchev era, a major Soviet initiative was
launched to rekindle popular enthusiasm for the
revolution, which eventually gave rise to over 150
biographies and historical novels (The Fiery
Revolutionaries/Plamennye revoliutsionery series),
authored by many key post-Stalinist writers and
published throughout late socialism until the Soviet
collapse. What new meanings did revolution take on as it
was reimagined by writers, including dissidents, leading
historians, and popular historical novelists? How did
their millions of readers engage with these highly
varied texts? To what extent does this Brezhnev-era
publishing phenomenon challenge the notion of late
socialism as a time of 'stagnation', and how does it
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confirm it? By exploring the complex processes of
writing, editing, censorship, and reading of late Soviet
literature, Revolution Rekindled highlights the dynamic
negotiations that continued within Soviet culture well
past the apparent turning point of 1968, through to the
late Gorbachev era. It also complicates the opposition
between 'official' and underground post-Stalinist
culture by showing how Soviet writers and readers
engaged with both, as they sought answers to key
questions of revolutionary history, ethics and ideology.
Polly Jones reveals the enormous breadth and vitality of
the 'historical turn' amongst the late Soviet
population. Revolution Rekindled is the first archival,
oral history, and literary study of this unique late
socialist publishing experiment, from its beginnings in
the early 1960s to its collapse in the early 1990s. It
draws on a wide range of previously untapped archives,
including those of the publisher Politizdat, of Soviet
institutions in charge of propaganda, publishing, and
literature, and of many individual writers. It also uses
in-depth interviews with Brezhnev-era writers, editors,
and publishers, and assesses the generic and stylistic
innovations within the series' biographies and novels.
Subject Catalog Library of Congress 1982
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